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Health care for every Oregonian is urgently needed. 

 

Sen Hansell, Here is a story from our district: 

 A Hermiston married father of 2 who has been unable to work for quite some time 

recently had a lung transplant that is, at this time in his treatment, already a million 

dollar procedure.  No one in our state should face such financial odds in the odds for 

physical survival.  

 

To all senators on this committee:  

Oregonians voted that Healthcare is a human right. Honor that vote and continue the 

process to make healthcare for every Oregonian a reality. 

 


